Julie and Malcolm Passmore
14a Kirkwood Place
Mount Kembla

2526

Phone 0413 446 068

Date 9 May 2022

To Whom it may Concern

Re Dendrobium Mine Extension Project (SS1-33143123)

We Support the Extension of the Dendrobium Mine project, are support is based on continuing
employment for the local community and the uninterrupted supply of Coal to Blue Scope Steel.

We are not affiliated with any Political Party and have made no donations to any Party

Yours sincerely
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